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Additional Case Information:

No records of lumpfish offsite maintained as numbers are not known, the numbers are counted and recorded at Mallaig 

harvest station along with records of wild fish that have been transferred. 

Lumpfish mortalities increased December 2018 (5168 no diagnosis), January 2019  (4031 No diagnosis),  February 2019  

(5332 atypical furunculosis) and March 2019 (5143 atypical furunculosis), April 2019 (5168,(no diagnosis) , florfenicol had 

been administered. 

Lumpfish morts 544 last four weeks
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FISH HEALTH INSPECTORATE VISIT REPORT 

 
SUMMARY FOR INFORMATION OF SITE OPERATOR 

 
BUSINESS NO FB0119  DATE OF VISIT 26/02/2020 
SITE NO FS0234  SITE NAME Torridon 
INSPECTOR  CASE NO 20200098 
 
 
Inspection under the Aquatic Animal Health (Scotland) Regulations 2009 
 
The above site was inspected, in accordance with the Aquatic Animal Health (Scotland) 
Regulations 2009, and to meet the requirements of European Community Council Directive 
2006/88/EC.   
 
All epidemiological units were inspected. On this occasion no samples were taken for disease 
analysis. The Inspector did not observe any clinical signs associated with the listed diseases as 
described in the Aquatic Animal Health (Scotland) Regulations 2009.  
 
Records 
 
The surveillance frequency category of the site was assessed as medium. An inspection under 
the Aquatic Animal Health (Scotland) Regulations 2009 will be conducted every second year. The 
category of the site will be reassessed on a routine basis and updated as required. 
 
The information required for the public record of aquaculture production businesses regarding this 
site was verified and where necessary updated. The following records were also inspected to 
ensure that the conditions of authorisation for your Aquaculture Production Business (APB) are 
being met: 
 
Aquaculture animal and aquaculture animal movement records were inspected and found to be 
inadequately maintained.  
 
Mortality records were inspected and found to be adequately  maintained.  
 
Mortality levels had exceeded the reporting criteria since the last inspection and had not been 
reported to the Fish Health Inspectorate. I would like to remind you of the industry agreement in 
relation to mortality reporting as detailed in A Code of Good Practice for Scottish Finfish 
Aquaculture. 




